Dear Neighbor,

Banzo is applying for a Class B Beer, Class C Wine license for 2105 Sherman Avenue. They will be hosting a meeting at that location on **Monday**, **June 18**, **2012**, **at 5:30 p.m.** to take comments from the neighborhood. I will be present, and we will likely have a representative from the North Police District as well.

I look forward to seeing you on the 18th. If you are unable to attend and have questions or comments, please contact me.

Ald. Satya Rhodes-Conway, District 12 district12@cityofmadison.com 242-4426